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Comments: As an an avid kayaker and enthusiast traveler in wild places, i have been to some absolutely

incredible places in the world. The South Fork Salmon is one of the most stunning, unique, and wild places I

have ever experienced. The river itself, the surrounding forests and mountains, the entire ecosystem are all

quintessential American wildness, and we should keep it that way. The Stibnite project presents a clear danger

and imminent risk to this place, and all the life and wildness that depend on the South Fork. There is no credible

way for Stibnite to operate without adversely impacting this place we hold dear as humans, and so many species,

not least Anadromous salmon populations, depend on. Stop this project!


